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    Lowell “Buddy” 

Mason 

website: 
www.lowellmason.com 

   "VICTORY in JESUS! Sickness 

and pain were defeated early 

this morning as Dad stood up, 
and walked in to the loving 

arms of Jesus." 

"THANK YOU: We have been 
overwhelmed by the 
outpouring of love from so 
many family, friends, and 
people from all over the world." 
"CELEBRATION on SAT., APRIL 
29: We will post the exact 
details on dads service soon."  
May God bless you, 
THE MASON FAMILY 
 

(posted April 22, 2023) 
  He will be missed, but the impact 

that he made for Jesus will live on 

through the lives that he touched.  

Work continues on the Lowell 

Mason Prayer Walk Park at Pine 

Run.   The park will share 

information on Lowell’s life, and 

provide a place for prayer, praise, 

thanksgiving and inspiration 

through the beauty of the park and 

the information available 

throughout.  

 The congregation sent flowers, 

along with Paul and Deb going to 

represent the congregation at the 

Life Celebration. 

 
 David & Dawn (Berry) Degler 

A Christian Ministry in the 

National Parks 

   Pictured below are the workers 

who will be heading out to the 

National Parks this summer to lead 

worship, studies and ministry.   

They completed their training in 

April and are finishing their 

preparations.  Keep them and the 

ministry in prayer! 

 
www.acmnp.com 
  
 

 

 

 

    You can go to our Facebook page 

and watch our worship services.  

We try to live stream every Sunday 

at 10:30 am. 

 

Pray for our OUTREACH 

through Food Trucks 

 

     2 Months experience has 

brought insight and blessing.  We 

appreciate the heightened 

awareness of our presence to our 

area workers.  Our area hasn’t 

been able to adequately support 5 

food trucks a week (we all live on 

limited budgets); so our schedule is 

changing as we head into the 

summer months.  3 Food Trucks  

have agreed to work with us: 

     Fat Axe Grill 

     Northern Smoke BBQ 

     Un Poco Loco Taco. 

  Working with them we have put 

together a schedule that will bring 

up to 3 trucks a week during the 

month of May.  Schedule can be 

found on the church calendar and 

in our weekly church bulletin! 

 
   If you are keeping up with our Daily 
Bible Reading Program, as of May 1st, 
we are 33% of the way through! 
   Our Old Testament Reading in May, 
will take us through Kings and 
Chronicles  Kings will focus on events 
from end of David’s reign to end of 
Judah Kings (with Kings of Israel 
intertwined.  Chronicles focuses on the 
people leading up to the time of Saul, 
David and Solomon and then focuses 
on the Kings of Judah. 
   Our New Testament Reading will 
spend time in the Gospel of Luke and 
John.  John wrote his gospel to help 
people come to believe in Jesus. 
    Know that God will use His Word to 
thoroughly equip you for every good 
work! 

MISSIONS WE SUPPORT: 
  A Christian Ministry in the National 

Parks—  

  Bibles for Russia— 

  Clio Area Human Services Fund— 

  Great Lakes Christian College—   

   His House Campus Ministry-  

   Helping Others Prepare for  Eternity 

  Mexican Mountain Mission.  

  Operation: “We Care”   

  Rock Lake Christian Assembly 

  Wolverine Christian Service Camp— 

   Besides workers in 29 countries we 

encourage daily! 

http://www.lowellmason.com/
http://www.acmnp.com/

